Levesque, Jennifer

From: Priscilla Guerra

Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 9:44 AM
To: cityclerk

Subject: ltem # J.121-23

Good Morning City Council,

I'm writing in favor of naming the park on Circle Drive & Park 23rd park after SSG Frank Joseph Gasper. He was such an
amazing person and friend. He gave his life for this country please lets help honor his mother with naming this park after
him.

Thank you for your time.

Priscilla Guerra-Solis

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you
are sure the content is safe.]





